
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 
 
 
February 25, 2020 
 
Trustees: Murray Hollman (Vice-Chair), Dorraine Lonsdale, Cynthia Leyson, Sharla Heistad, 
Kim Pasula and Rob Maloughney.  
 
Individual School Division Administration Meetings with the Education Minister 
The Board of Trustees will move forward with the opportunity to meet with the Education 
Minister in March to discuss budget and the new K-12 education funding model.  
 
Meeting with Wild Rose School Division 
The Board of Trustees will meet with the Wild Rose School Division on March 4 about 
collaborative busing, shared services and the school year calendar.   
 
School International Trips 
There are three school international trips going on during Spring break: 

 École Secondaire Notre Dame High School - Italy, Croatia, and Slovenia 

 École Secondaire Notre Dame High School  Spain 

 St. Joseph High School  Central Europe (Germany, Czech Republic, Poland and 

Hungary) 

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools is working with the tour providers and following the 
Canadian Travel Advisory to monitor the safety of students travelling internationally. 
 
CAPITAL PROJECTS UPDATE 

St. Benedict the Moor Centre in Red Deer 

The administration team at St. Gabriel Learning Centre has been working with the architects 

to make some slight changes to the original plan in order to make the space more usable as a 

learning centre. The completion date for the project will be late April or early May. 

 
 
 

Regular Board Meeting Highlights 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

The next board meeting is March 31, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Anne Marie Watson, Board Chair 
 


